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Commanders Comments

April should be the end of our winter weather.

We will have have nomination and elections for 
2022/2023 Post Officers at our meeting on 
April14. Members need to attend the meeting to
have a say in what goes on that the post..

The meeting is at 5 p.m. on Thursday, April 14.

The Auxiliary has the fis fry on Friday the 1st.

The steak fry is on the 9th from 5-7 p.m. with 
then VFW Hosting.  Karaoke follows starting at 
6:30.

The Euchre group continues to meet on 
Tuesdays and Fridays at 6:30 p.m.

Bill Simon, 
Commander VFW Post 4249

Presidents Corrner

To start with we have a couple of important 
notices. First being our meeting will be on the 
3rd Thursday of the month starting in April 
@7:00 due to events scheduled at the Post.

**At the April Auxiliary meeting we will be 
having nominations for officers. We need at 
least 5 people to hold a meeting so it is 
important that you make this meeting please.

The Auxiliary will be having our fish fry Friday, 
April 1st from 5:00-7:00.

The Auxiliary will be doing the monthly steak fry
Saturday, April 9th form 5:00-7:00.

Keep an eye on the activities calendar and 
come and help and participate when you can. 

We are looking forward to getting new members
and working with all of you at the different 
activities.

Be blessed and stay healthy!

Jim  O’Neil
President, VFW 4249 Auxiliary

 
AMVETS Post 4250

Well here we are, April already, with us in the 
same boat as the VFW as far as membership is
concerned. More importantly, participation by 
the members that we already have.

Our first nominations for 2022/2023 officers 
take place this month on Tuesday the 5th at 7 
p.m. I don’t mean to keep beating the same 
drum, but we NEED members to help fill our 
officers roster.  We are just like the VFW Post in
that without officers we cannot have a post.

I have been making phone calls trying to get 
our existing members to attend the meetings. 
We have picked up a few new members from 



the notice that was posted in social media as
well as in the canteen.

I’m hoping that the realization that it all could
suddenly end in Newaygo has wakened 
enough people who recognize the value that
we bring to the Veterans as well as the 
community.

Our March burrito night was pretty much a 
success, adding much needed revenues to 
our checkbook as well as a very good night 
at the bar for the VFW.

Our next burrito night will be on April 23rd, 
serving from 5-7 p.m. with Karaoke at 6:30. 

Have a great month and I hope to see some 
of your faces at our meeting.

Dan Boutell
Commander, AMVETS Post 4250


